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                                  Buckhorn Elementary School 
 

Please know that we are closely monitoring CDC, State and District Guidelines. The 

policies and procedures outlined in this Welcome Packet could change due to 

those guidelines. We will communicate changes as they are made. Thank you for 
your understanding and flexibility as we do everything we can to be responsive to 

the needs of the community around us! 
 
Welcome Back!  

What an unprecedented time we are in currently!  We hope that you have been able to focus on family and 

health during the past months, and we also hope you are relaxed, recharged and ready to start a new 

school year. No matter in which capacity we begin our school year, we want to assure you that we are 

ready to start our learning! We are so delighted that you are part of our amazing community, and we 

welcome and value your positive energy and dedication to excellence in education. 

All signs point to another incredible and productive school year. Our skilled and devoted staff is already 

planning and preparing for your child(ren). Our enthusiastic office team is registering new families, ordering 

needed materials and updating student files. Our hard working and conscientious custodians have spent the 

entire last 5 months thoroughly cleaning the facility. And, our much-appreciated PTA is gearing up to 

welcome families, provide volunteer opportunities, and offer other exciting events and programs.  

Return Date and Hours 

School starts on August 10, 2020 

Times will be 7:40-12:55 on Mondays and 7:40-1:55 Tuesdays-Fridays 

Facilities Update 

If you drove past the school, you may have noticed a few maintenance and construction projects. First, we 

replaced every light fixture in the school with LED lighting. These new lights are more streamlined and better 

suited for classroom learning. Also, cameras are being installed around the outside perimeter of campus to 

increase security measures. We are also expected to begin construction on a PE court covering as well as a 

new playground for our grades 2-3 students. The office also received a face lift! You’ll notice new paint and 

decorations when you return. 

Final Thoughts 

We want to reassure you that, as a school and district, we will continue to be responsive to the needs of the 

community around us, and we will keep our families apprised of any changes. As always, we will keep open 

lines of communication with you, so please continue to check our Facebook page as well as listen to/read 

ParentLink messages. Thank you so much for trusting us with your child(ren)’s education as we continue to be 

Learner’s Today, Leader’s Tomorrow.  

 

Tamara Brooks and Tara Horn 

Principal and Assistant Principal 
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